
     

 

 

13 November 2024 

 

Thank you, janitors… 

Please remember your non-perishable grocery item to bless our 

janitors and to say “thank you” for a year of hard work. We 

are collecting all items by Friday and pupils who bring a 

contribution may wear civvies on Friday.   

For those who would like to know, we have 7 janitors in total 

(Amos, Jacob, Solly, Morris, Frans, Lindy and Portia).   

Our combined contributions make their Christmas a special 

one. Thank you for your generosity! 

 

 

 

Sprinkles of fun… 

Our preschoolers and Grade 1-3 pupils will have the chance to run through the sprinklers 

and play with water next week Friday! Pupils will need to wear their swimming costumes and 

bring towels. More about that in next week’s letter. 

 

Theatrical ending… 

All of our primary school pupils (Grade 1-7) will be spoiled with the last show for the year 

next week Wednesday. On-Cue will be thrilling them with a joyful Christmas celebration, 

getting them ready for the holiday to come! 

 

Collection times… 

Our Grade 4-7 pupils will start writing exams next week. As of Friday the 22nd, the 

preschool is dismissed at 12h30, the Grade 1-3’s are dismissed at 12h45, Grade 4’s at 

12h30 and the rest of the school comes out at 13h00. Please remember that once 

they start writing, the Grade 4s may go home daily at 10h00, and the Grade 5-7 pupils 

can leave at 10h00 if they write only one exam on the day. Pupils leaving at 10h00 

must be collected between 10h00 and 10h15 or only at 13h00 again.  

 

Safety all the way… 

In the light of the recent concerns in Gauteng around food safety and children, we would like to reassure 

you that our tuck shop is supplied by a reputable company (Express School Foods) who strictly adheres to all 

food safety regulations when it comes to the storage and transportation of foods items and have updated 

health certification from all of their suppliers. Our school pizzas and hotdogs 

are also prepared with the strictest adherence to health regulations.  

Your child’s safety is a top priority for us.  

 

Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag tomorrow morning. Please report 

badly damaged books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

or with a general email if you’d prefer.  

Remember that pizza orders for Friday will be taken in tomorrow 

at the office for R35 as usual.   

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8


Final dates and times… 

Our pupils are off to Camp Konka on Sunday the 1st of 

December and will return on Wednesday the 4th at 12h00.  

All senior pupils not attending camp (including Grade 4s) 

may remain at home during this time.  

School closes for the Christmas holidays at 10h00 on 

the 5th of December, which is a compulsory school day for 

Grade 4-7 pupils, as we have our awards assembly on this 

day, and we wish our Grade 7s farewell. Final reports will 

go out on the 5th of December too.  

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com  

011-976-5300 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classifieds 

 

mailto:admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com

